
Mr Tim Murphy 
Port of Cork Company 
Custom House Street 
Cork 

2 1'' July '20 16 

4 Environmental Protection Agency 
An GhniomhoirPochr urn Chaornhnd Cornhshooii 

WO290-0 I 

Headquarters. PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 
Y35 WE21 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Ehaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, Eire 
Y35 W821 

T: t353 53 9160600 
F: t353 53 9160699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

re: Acknowledgement of Waste Licence Application in resuect of Port of Cork 
Company at Bantry Inner Harbour Development Phase 1, Seafield & Reenrour West, 
Bantrv, Cork. 

< 

Dear Mr Murphy 

I refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence which was received by 
the Agency on 3 1 March 2016. As the application documentation complies with the 
requirements of Article 12' and Article 13(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations as and from 31'' March 2016. I am directed to acknowledge the application 
in accordance with Article 14(2)(a) of the Regulations. 

All the application documentation IS  available to view on the Agency's website at 
w w . e p a . i e .  

Yours sincerely, 

Dorota Richards 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 

I 


